
From: Comox Valley Regional District [mailto:no-reply@cvrdwebsite.ca]  
Sent: September 21, 2019 4:53 PM 
To: administration <administration@comoxvalleyrd.ca> 
Subject: Form submission from: Request to Appear as a Delegation 

 

Submitted on Saturday, September 21, 2019 - 16:52 

Submitted values are: 

Name(s) of person(s) speaking:  
Bunny Shannon, President, CV Social Planning Society 
Betty Tate, Vice President, CV Social Planning Society 
 
Organization Information 
Organization you are representing: CV Social Planning Society  
 
Primary purpose of the organization: Advocate for and guide the development of 
social planning strategies throughout the Comox Valley.  
 
Number of members: 55  
 
Contact name: Bunny Shannon  
Meeting Details 
Subject matter:  
We would like to update the Board on the activities of the Social Planning Society over 
the past 2 years and invite Directors and appropriate staff to a workshop Nov 7 2019 
facilitated by SPARC BC to explore collaborations between local governments and the 
Social Planning Society on common interests and initiatives.  
 
Specific request of the regional district, if any (i.e. letter of support, funding): 
Participation in Nov 7 workshop  
 
Requested meeting date: Oct. 8 2019 Committee of Whole  
 
Audio-visual equipment needed: PowerPoint projector  
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